
Submit a Flyer to Denville Schools Friday Folders 

 

If you have a school or community event that you would like to submit to the 

Friday Folders for Denville Schools: 

- Send a PDF to ffdocs@denville.org 

- Indicate which Friday Folder the event should be posted in: Lakeview, Riverview, 

Valleyview or all 3 schools. 

- Indicate the number of weeks the event should be posted. 

 

Important Information: 

- Flyers must be submitted by noon on Wednesday for the Friday Folder of that 

week. 

- All flyers must be approved for posting by the Superintendent.  We will inform 

you if your flyer is approved or not approved. 

- If you are interested in placing an ad in the Denville Schools Friday Newsletter, 

send an email to ffdocs@denville.org 
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